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Radcliff Elementary School

1145 S. Dixie Blvd.

Radcliff, KY 40160

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

Chris Corder, Principal

chris.corder@hardin.kyschools.us
             Phone: (270) 352-3350           Fax: (270) 352-3351

Jessi Clemons, Guidance Counselor
June 28, 2017
Due to lack of member availability there was no SBDM meeting held during the month of June 2017 at Radcliff Elementary.  Our next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 18, 2017 @ 10:00 am in the Office Conference Room.
Chris Corder

Principal 

Radcliff Elementary
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